
 

 

 28 August 2012 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

I hereby withdraw the application that was made in my name, for a SAHRA permit for 

Sterkfontein. 

I understand that an application for a Sterkfontein permit has been made in the name of 

Professor Francis Thackeray. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

  

Dr. Dominic Stratford 

Department of Geography, Archaeology and Environmental Studies 

Institute for Human Evolution 

University of the Witwatersrand 

011 717 6699 


